
 

 

We encourage you to share this information with appropriate members of your staff. 

AmeriHealth HMO, Inc. • AmeriHealth Insurance Company of New Jersey 
 

PROVIDER BULLETIN 
#25-2018 

 
TO: Participating hospitals that provide covered services to  

AmeriHealth New Jersey members   

FROM:  Claim Operations 

DATE:  December 26, 2018 

SUBJECT: Update: Clarification of documentation needed for claim submission 
We are sending this bulletin to notify you that AmeriHealth HMO, Inc. and AmeriHealth 
Insurance Company of New Jersey (collectively, AmeriHealth New Jersey) are retracting 
Bulletin #03-2018, which was sent on March 29, 2018.  

As a result, the definition of a “Clean Claim” will remain as set forth in the current version of 
the Hospital Manual for Participating Hospitals, Ancillary Facilities, and Ancillary Providers.  

 


